
Going to a new school often brings uncertainty for new
students. Riding a school bus for the first time can add
to those feelings. Let us help you and your student feel
more confident and prepared for the first day of school!

Each year our drivers pre-run their morning elementary
route before the new school year starts, which will be
August 17, 2021. Several years ago we started picking
up kindergarten, new elementary students, and their
parent/guardian on this trial run. We leave the terminal
at 10 a.m. and our first stop is around 10:05 for
students in the center of Crown Point. For Winfield and
Cedar Lake students, it is closer to 10:15 a.m.  

During this pre-run, the drivers are learning their new
stops and the route is slower than a regular day. They
will only stop at their morning stops and then proceed
to their elementary school. Unfortunately, we cannot
give an exact time for a pickup on August 17, 2021. We
recommend all students be at their assigned morning
stop at 10:10 a.m. and wait for the bus. The wait could
be up to 45 minutes. 

Please call the transportation office at 663-1465 if you
have any questions. Information for bus stops for 2021-
2022 will be available on August 16, 2021 on the
district website (www.cps.k12.in.us) under the
"Transportation" tab. 
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